

## TERM 2 | FRIDAY 30 APRIL 2021







## NASSA NETBALL GALA DAY

Yesterday the THAC Senior Primary Netball team attended the NASSA Gala Day, held at Netball Central, Homebush.

The girls all played exceptionally well, representing THAC with great sportsmanship and a positive team spirit.

We played competitively in every game and I was very proud of the way they conducted themselves. Thank you to Miss Tikeri, our new College sports assistant, and to the secondary PASS students who assisted at the gala day with umpiring and scoring. Congratulations team!

Special mention to **Ella W** to was selected to represent NASSA at the NSW CIS trials next week.

Mrs Bronwyn Ferguson.

Coach